
Telephone: 01209 713119 

Email: nursery@gooseberrybush.org 

You can also contact us via ClassDojo and Facebook 

Gooseberry Bush Day Nursery 

Groups 

Parent’s Guide 



 

Recycled Youth: 
There is a group for everyone over the age 

of 50 to come and meet people, do craft          
activities, play games and fund raise for 

local charities and have a laugh. 

It is held on Thursday mornings from 
9:30am to 12:30pm everyone welcome. 

Chatterbox: 
We have also started a parent’s        
network group called ‘Chatterbox’ 
held on Thursday afternoons 1pm to 
2:30pm term time only, which gives 
parents the chance to socialise, chat 
and share parenting strategies with 
one another. 

The Gooseberry Bush has several groups that Jean, one of 

the deputy managers, runs for various age groups. These 

groups are typically all-year round, and our groups are 

open to everyone, including outside families and relatives, 

and those in the local community. 

If you have any questions about any of our groups, please 

speak to Jean at the Main Office. Alternatively, give us a 

ring on 01209 713119. 

SuperDads: 
SuperDads is a group where dads, grandads, uncles, male carers 
can come and play with their children. It is held at the nursery on 
the first Saturday of every month from 9am – 12noon. 

 

Everyone is welcome, not just nursery children and their families 
(children aged 0 – 14 years). We are also happy to assist in any 
supervised visits for relatives, however please note that                 
supervision will be of an informal nature. 

 

We provide refreshments – tea, coffee, bacon/sausage butties and 
snacks for all those who attend. We request a donation towards 
the cost of refreshments. 

 

There are lots of age appropriate activities and sometimes we go 
on outings. Some of the places we have visited in the past include 
Portreath Beach, Tehidy Woods, Heartlands and Feadon Farm. 


